
Effective July 5, 2010, new indoor and outdoor smoking ban requirements are in effect.  For 
information on the new law, please visit the below website. 
 
http://www.legis.wisconsin.gov/lrb/pubs/Lb/09Lb1.pdf 
 
As a reminder, Mount Mary's non-smoking policy states, "All buildings on campus are 
smoke‐free. Smoking is not permitted less than 45 feet away from any building, with the 
exception of certain designated areas. Those areas are: the concrete aprons on either side of the 
front doors of Haggerty Library; the concrete table and benches outside the southeast door of 
Notre Dame Hall; the sidewalk leading to the woods at the northeast door of Notre Dame Hall; 
the west exit of Kostka Hall at the parking lot; and the linden arches of Bergstrom Hall, east of 
the exit at the Post Office."  http://www.mtmary.edu/pdfs/resources/firesafety.pdf 
 
Please watch for the new designated smoking signs which will be posted by all designated 
smoking areas. 
 
Under the new law, the College is now responsible for making reasonable efforts to prohibit 
persons from illegally smoking on campus or else pay a fine of between $100 - $250 per 
violation.  So please, help us prohibit illegal smoking on campus.  Thank you. 


